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Bible:  This week John 1:1 In the beginning was the Word and the Word 
was with God, and the Word was God. Next week: Luke 2:13-14. We will 
be saying this verse with the entire school in chapel 12/15.  
 
Phonics: Review all blends and one vowel words with your child.  
 
Reading: Reading groups working on blends and one vowel words.  
 
Handwriting: We are learning to connect letters in cursive to make 
words. Practice first and last name in print.  
 
Math: We are learning to count to 79. Counting by 10’s, the teen family 
and dot addition. Practice color words for upcoming test.  
 
Social Studies: We are learning about other countries: Canada.   
 
Sign Language: signing numbers, and neighborhood items (store, car, 
library ect.) 
 
Science: This week we learning about rings on a tree. We are excited to 
see trees and learn more about them at the Christmas tree farm field trip 
this Friday.  

 

 
Student of the Month 

Jack 

 

Student of the Week 

  Kyle 

 

Show and Tell 

Deacon – Fri 12/9 

Study Buddies with Mrs. T’s Class: This week we will be making a fun 
Christmas project.  
 
Art with moms: We are excited to work on our Christmas reindeer mats 
this week  
 
 

 
Important Dates:  
12/9: Kindergarten Field Trip – Christmas Tree Farm 9:30-1:00. 
12/20: Our class Christmas Party!!!!! Happy Birthday Jesus!! 
Room moms may contact you to donate something. 
12/21: We will be watching Polar Express and enjoying hot 
chocolate and cookies this day! Please no parents on this day. 
We want to spend the day with our kidos before the long break 
away  Children are allowed to wear their pjs and slippers.  
12/22-1/4: Christmas Break – No School 
1/4: Back to school  
1/6: Report Cards 
 

Teacher’s Words: 
 
Dear Parents, 
 

We are so excited for our field trip this 
week!  Please dress your child in 
their red MSA shirt and pack a 
picnic lunch. Chaperones please 
bring blankets to sit on. Thank you 
Parents for all your help!  
 
Please see letter that went home 
about our Happy Birthday Jesus 
party is going to be 12/20.  
 
 12/21 we will be watching Polar 
Express in our pjs and slippers! We 
are asking for some donations for 
12/20 or for 12/21.  
 
Thank you parents for all your help 
and love this school year.  
 
In His service, 
Mrs. McDonough 

A Peek at our Week in Kindergarten 


